It’s Almost Time for Spring Harvest!
Sign-up for Spring Spearing / Netting

Resource Management will be using the same online sign-up, and permit distribution system in
2024 as it has the last few years.

During morning hours, FDL Resource Management Staff (RMD) staff will be sending out a
mass email and text to Band members who have signed up (signup using the link listed below).
This daily notification will identify the lakes and number of permits available for that night.
Band members that want to be included in the daily permit drawing must either respond to the
email or call the RMD office (218-878-7155 or on weekends, 218-721-8317) no later than
11:00AM.

Band members that do not have email may call in on a daily basis to find out which lakes are
open, and may request to be included the daily permit drawings.

RMD staff will have a daily drawing to distribute available permits. RMD staff will notify the
successful applicants daily by 1:00PM. If you don’t hear from staff by 1:00PM, you were not
drawn for that night.

Successful applicants can pick up their permit at the designated boat landing. Conservation
Enforcement Officers will have a list of all Band members that have been issued permits for
the evening.

Like last year, there will not be a wait list.

Any further questions can be answered by FDL Fisheries Biologist Eric Torvinen,
erictorvinen@fdlrez.com 218-348-1691

Sign-Up Link


https://forms.gle/TZGLG8FhRmGE7ts18

